
September 13, 2023

BY ELECTRONIC FILING

The Honorable Nancy Dipple, Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, PO Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

Re: Notification of Name Change of Metropolitan Telecommunications of Missouri, 
Inc. to Metropolitan Telecommunications of Missouri, LLC; Case Nos. CN-2024-
0057 & XN-2024-0058

Dear Secretary Dipple,

On September 5, 2023, Metropolitan Telecommunications of Missouri, Inc. (“MetTel”), filed 
notification of its name change to Metropolitan Telecommunications of Missouri, LLC.  At the request of 
Commission staff, MetTel hereby provides additional information in support of its filing.  Specifically, staff 
requested MetTel review and, if necessary, update information in EFIS and adopt Tariff MO No. 2.    

MetTel has reviewed and updated all company contact information in EFIS for Metropolitan 
Telecommunications of Missouri, Inc. and Metropolitan Telecommunications of Missouri, LLC in Case Nos.  
CN-2024-0057 & XN-2024-0058. On September 13, 2023, MetTel submitted a request to withdraw its 
PSC MO Tariff No. 2 (Tracking No. JX-2024-0038). 

If there are any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact Michael Donahue 
at mpd@commlawgroup.com or (703) 714-1319.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda McReynolds Bar No. 49489
Michael P. Donahue

Counsel for Metropolitan Telecommunications of 
Missouri, Inc.




